
From: Latiefa Behardien [mailto:LatiefaBehardien@woolworths.co.za] 
Sent: 10 April 2025 16:10 
To: Louise van der Merwe <avoice@yebo.co.za> 
Subject: RE: Re label for Shade for Sheep 

  

Dear Louise, 

Thank you for your email, which I have noted. I will provide a detailed response as soon 
as possible. 

Kind regards 

Latiefa 
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